NATURAL GAS
ElPasg YA D0 SOk
PHONE: 505-395.2551

May 31, 1979 RECEIVED

JUN 7 1979
0.C.C.

0il Conservation Division ARTESIA, OFFICK

State of New Mexico
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88240

Gentlemen:

This is to advise that on May 8, 1979 the Gulf 0il Corporation's
Keohane "C" Federal #1 gas well located in Unithks of Section 21, Township 18s,
Range 31-E, quiCounty, New Mexico was disconnected from El Paso Natural Gas Co.'s

gathering syétem.
This disconnection was due to well being temporarily abandoned.
Yours truly,

PERMIAN DIVISION DISPATCHING DEPARTMENT

s K L

ravis R. Elliott
Gas Production Status Analyst

TRE:b1

cc: Mr. James Kaptenia, 0.C.D., Santa Fe, NM
Proration Dept.
H. 0. Whitt
Gas Purchases
Sam Smith
H. P. Logan
M. E.McEuen
Operator
Measurement
Earl Smith
Vernon Rogers
R. T. Speer
File
R. L. Tabb



